He answered, "'Love the LORD your God with all your heart and with all your soul and with all your strength and with all your mind'; and, 'Love your neighbour as yourself.'" Luke 10:27

Afterschool Clubs

Afterschool clubs start next week. We must have a consent slip if your child would like to attend any of the clubs, the deadline for this was the end of this week. Reception children we find that a regular school day is enough for them at this point however if you require childcare, please let us know and we will be happy to help.

Bikeability

Year 6 children – please ensure you have completed the online forms that were sent through to you and also the children need to remember to their bikes and helmets on Thursday and Friday. Any issues, please do let us know as soon as possible so we can help.

Reminders

The school day starts at 8.45am – registers close at that time, so please ensure your child is in school for that time. There will be two members of staff on the gates from 8.35am to let them in. Until staff are at the gate, you are responsible for your own children please, this applies at all times to non-school age children who accompany you to school. Please do come through the double gates into the school grounds though, as this is safer than waiting on the roadside. Parking at the Village Hall should ease on an afternoon now that afterschool clubs are starting but please can we remind you to park closely and considerately so that we can accommodate everyone and

At the end of the day – Class 1 & 2 will be let out first, then Class 3 & 4.

Flu Vaccine

Vaccination UK will be attending our school for flu vaccinations. For your child to receive their Nasal flu vaccination in school, please complete a YES consent form using the link below. https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2025/northyorkshire
If your child cannot have the Nasal spray, the injectable flu vaccine is available, and you will be able to choose that method on the consent form. If you DO NOT wish for your child to have a flu vaccination, please complete a NO consent via the same link.

Fri – 5th September



Hand in hand we learn

Meet the teacher

We are holding a session for each class for parents to come in and have a chat with their child's teacher and see their classroom. The sessions will be at 2.45pm. Monday 15th is class 4, Tuesday 16th is Class 3, Class 2 session is Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th September is Class 1. We look forward to welcoming you on those days. If you are not able to come and have any questions, or would like to chat, as ever, please just get in touch.

PE Mondays

All PE lessons will take place on a Monday – so please send your chid to school in their PE kit and they can wear it all day.

Calendar for next week

Monday 8th Sept: breakfast & afterschool club Tuesday 9th Sept: breakfast & afterschool club

Wednesday 10th Sept: breakfast & afterschool club, Yr6

Bikeability

Thursday 11th Sept: breakfast & afterschool club, Yr6 Bikeability **Friday 12th Sept:** breakfast & afterschool club, Yr6 Bikeability

Dinner menu for next week

Monday: Chicken burger – sponge and custard Tuesday: Macaroni and cheese – Oat cookie Wednesday: Gammon – strawberry mousse

Thursday: Mexican beef tacos – chocolate sponge and sauce

Friday: fish stars – iced shortbread

Alternative options of Jacket Potato's and sandwiches are available

with fillings or Ham, Cheese, Tuna & Beans.

Please can Class 1 parents let the office or class teacher know if your child would like an alternative option. Emailing the office for the week ahead works really well but day by day is also fine.

Please can we remind you that we are a NUT AWARE school.

Parentpay - Lunches

As a cashless school, any chargeable items (trips, clubs, hoodies) will be added to Parentpay for you to pay for them.

School dinners are now charged at £3.25 per day. There are sometimes some adjustments that need making to our systems at the start of term and when we have changed prices. We hope that everything will be ok but please do highlight anything you are unsure of and we will look into it ASAP.

Children in Year 3 will now be charged for school meals (unless entitled to Free School meals) as their Universal Funded entitlement comes to an end, so please look out for this.

We have had a great start back at school, all the children have settled well and we have loved hearing all about what the children have been doing over summer. All classes have got used to their new routines and set goals for this year.

Class 1 have explored their new classroom using their senses on a treasure hunt. Class 2 have enjoyed team parachute games and made a time capsule. Class 3 have been finding out about each other and having fun with some STEM challenges. Finally, Class 4 started their class book 'The Good Thieves' and have enjoyed some team building games.